
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date:  2/6/23
Start time:   7:03 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church
Present:   9 members, 0 guests

● Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as posted on the club web site.
● There were no new prospective members at the meeting.
● Fred DiMaria reported on the current treasury status.  Fred made a proposal to start a

one year CD with $30k.  Rob Schulze made a motion to accept the proposal, Otto
Loorents seconded the motion.  All members present voted yes.

● Warren Batson noted that currently he has received 20 out of 45 membership renewals
so far.

● Field reports:  No new news other than it is cold.
● It was noted that the Frost Fly held last month was attended by several members.  The

weather was very decent, with a lot of good flying.
● Warren mentioned that a member from the Haverstraw model club is looking for

WW1 models to participate at the upcoming event.
● Peter Jagich noted that the application for the “FRIA” registration has been submitted

for one field so far, and the other fields will follow.
● Warren talked briefly about the “building” seminar that is scheduled for April 1st.

Meeting adjourned:   7:33 PM
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini
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